

October 20th, 2013

Dear Friendly Neighbors,

Welcome to the 3rd Annual Trick-or-Treat for Hunger. Our family wants to help other families and my friend Lincoln Parker has had a great idea for three years now. He started collecting food for the Atlanta Food Bank every year around Halloween time. Once again, he's invited many of his friends and community members to join in on helping. Let us tell you what it is. On Sunday, October 27th (the day before Halloween) we will go around the neighborhood with my brothers and we will collect food from our neighbors. The items most needed by the food bank are:

- 1) Peanut Butter
- 2) Canned Tuna
- 3) Canned Beans
- 4) Canned Soup, Stews and Pasta
- 5) 100% Fruit Juice
- 6) Canned Fruits and Vegetables
- 7) Macaroni and Cheese
- 8) Whole Grain Low Sugar Cereals

My brothers & I plan to come by between 10:00am and 11:00am on Sunday, October 27th. It's really easy to help. If you want to help, please hang or tape my drawing (on the other side of this letter) to your door. This will let us know to come by and pick up food. If you are not there and still want to help, please hang up the drawing and put the food you would like to donate under the drawing. It would so nice if you did. Thank you for reading and thinking about participating.

Your neighbor,

Toby Gaynes